Alaska Land Use Council sponsors meeting July 26

The Alaska Land Use Council is sponsoring a day-long symposium July 26 to explore principles for managing Alaska lands through the 1990s.

The symposium, "A Shared Vision for All Alaskans," will seek consensus for philosophical guidelines for managing federal, state and private lands and provide a base for land-use planning throughout Alaska.

The program will be from 9 a.m. to 4:30 p.m. at the Clarion Hotel in

Anchorage.

Speakers will represent development, environmental, federal, state and Native perspectives. The agenda includes Lee Gorsuch, dean of the School of Public Affairs at the University of Alaska Anchorage; Maj. Gen. John W. Schaeffer, commissioner of the Department of Military and Veterans Affairs; Susan Ruddy, Alaska director of the Nature Conservancy: Ron Garzini, a consultant for municipal and borough government; Bill Horn, an attorney with Birch. Horton, Bittner and Cherot; and William Wood, professor emeritus, University of Alaska Fairbanks.

The speakers will address public/private interests, environmental protection and development of Alaska's resources, as well as rural/ur-

ban interests.

The Alaska Land Use Council was established by Congress in 1980 to make recommendations to federal and state agencies regarding land and resource management decisions. The council's tenure terminates Dec. 2, 1990.